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Principal’s Message 
 

It’s hard to believe that it is already 

Christmas, where has the time gone!  It has 

been a real treat to get to know you and the 

students at Craigflower Elementary.   

 

I would like to wish everyone a Merry 

Christmas and I hope that you have a 

wonderful holiday season with your family. 

 
 

 

Important Dates to Remember 
   

Monday, January 5,                    

 School re-opens 

Monday, January 19 

 Professional Development Day 

- School not in session 
Thursday, January 22   

 Special Presentation Assembly 

- Teddy Anderson 9:00 a.m. 
January 26 - January 30 

- Kindergarten Registration 
Wednesday, January 28  

 Early Dismissal 12:05 

- Parent/Teacher Interviews 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Concert 
It was great to see so many of you here for our 

Christmas Concert on Wednesday.  I think you 

would agree with me when I say that the 

children did a wonderful job and that I am very 

proud of them.  Thank you to the staff for all 

their hard work to help make this a successful 

concert.  
  

Raffle Baskets 
Thank you once again for your 

support with your kind donations 

and ticket purchases towards our 

Raffle Baskets. 

 

Kindergarten Registration 
Registrations for Kindergarten will begin on 
Monday, January 26th. All children born in 

2010 are eligible to begin school in September, 

2015.  To ensure a space for your child, please 

register him/her as soon as possible. 

 

The School District requires that the following 

documents be presented upon registration: 

 proof of your child’s age and citizenship  

 birth certificate, or passport; proof of 

citizenship, landed immigrant document, 

permanent resident card) 

 proof of residency (purchase or rental 

agreement, cable, hydro or gas bill, or 

drivers licence) 

 your child’s BC Medical Care Card 

 

It is helpful if health documents (medical 

condition information) can be provided as well. 
 


